
Archdale Civic Association / General Meeting 

FINAL Minutes 
05/18/2023 

Opening 
The Archdale Civic Association / General Meeting called to order at 7:01pm on 05/18/2023 at North 
Charleston Fire Department Station 8 by Krista McCraken. 

Present 
From the sign-in sheets- 18 NAMES ON SIGN IN 

Approval of Minutes 
The minutes of the 02/16/2023 General Meeting presented for approval by Krista McCraken. 
Motion for approval by Diane Linker; seconded by Peggy Withrow. 
All approved, none oppposed 
 (Available online www.OurArchdale.com/aca)  
 
Treasurer’s Report 
Profit and Loss and Balance Sheet presented to membership (Available online at 
www.OurArchdale.com/aca) 
 
Old Business 

1. Administrative Update presented 
2. Communications Update presented 
 A. Map of Archdale subdivisions to be uploaded to www.OurArchdale.com 
3. Volunteer and Events Announcements Presented 

a. Food Trucks on Thursdays 
b. The winner of the Archdale Radio Biergarten gift card was ACA members Bob and Yvonne 

Ilgenfritz of Knightsbridge Drive 
c. Planning for community yard sale in fall. 

4. Sign Committee Update 
a. Installation complete.  Removal of old wooden posts still in work with timeline set. 
b. No parking signs to be left on Archdale Blvd while alternatives are considered 

5. Neighborhood Update  
a. Request John Trinkl to contact county about condition of road and common space after 

drainage repair o Knightsbridge. 
b. The State is working on some traffic lights modifications at the entrance to Archdale 

6. Neighborhood Watch  
a. Chaz Easterlin is the new DCSO liaison to the neighborhood 
b. First meeting of year likely in May/June 

New Business 
1. ACA website business page 

a. Will post the business page as draft for comment and review 

 



Public Comments 

1. Noted that DD2 school board policy changed to have single member districts 
2. Noted porta potty was removed from Palmetto Bluff property, house had been sold and work 

was being done. Progress! 
3. ACA Member shared concern with how contractors left the work site off Knightsbridge where 

pipe had been replaced. Debris left behind, seed sporadically sprayed, but in general they are 
not happy with it.  

4. ACA member shared concern that storm drains on Archdale Blvd are filled with sand and 
debris. 

Adjournment 
Meeting adjourned at 7:35 pm by Krista McCraken. The next general meeting will be at 7PM on 
8/17/23, in the meeting room at NCFD Station 8. 

Minutes submitted by: Rhonda Sweatman 

Approved by: Krista McCraken, 8/31/23 

 


